ABATE OF NORTH IDAHO HOODOO CHAPTER MEETING 5/3/2014

Call To Order: 12:04pm, 6 officers, 9 members present.

Pledge of Allegiance

Shirts distributed

Coordinator Report: Last meetings minutes accepted. His report is saved for new business.

Deputy Coordinator Report: Bob urged everyone to go to the Spring Opener. So don't think about it just go!

Secretary Report: No report. Presented the campsite flag for the Hoodoo Hippies.

Membership Secretary Report: 32 members at present

Treasurer Report: Available on request

Legislative Report: Obama has presented his National Transportation Bill. In it is a rider to try to take away the States ability to govern their own transportation laws possibly including helmet laws. More to come as this develops.

New Business:

1)Spring Opener. The trailer has been moved to Albert's Landing. We need volunteer's to cover the gate and Security for all day Friday. A sheet was handed out for members to do their fair share. On Saturday we will need a couple of people to help with the rodeo. Advance sales tickets will be available up till May 31st. The raffle prize was shown to members. The raffle tickets for this is \$1 apiece or 6 for \$5 or 13 for \$10. Don't need to be present to win. We also need to donate door prizes so bring what you can to the next meeting.

- 2)Tee shirts. After some discussion it was decided that we would try to sell Hoodoo tee shirts at the Spring Opener at out campsite. This will help to promote our chapter.
- 3) We have never put together a ride for our members. We would like to put together a couple rides this summer. So think about a separate day to just take a ride sometime after May.

50/50 \$31 Wendy won with #723 and donated \$6 back. Thanks.

Meeting adjourned 12:35

Next meeting is MAY 31st at the Linger Longer at noon.